
Attendance Policy

In order to be able to continue to serve as
many families as possible, RAD Camp adheres

to the following attendance policy. 

As a returning camp family, should your
camper choose not to attend camp one

summer or if your camper is unable to attend
and you have notified RAD Leadership of the

reason, we will hold their spot for the following
summer. 

If your camper does not attend two
consecutive years of camp, they will be placed

on the waitlist. Should they wish to attend
camp again in the future, please notify us as
early as possible and we will do our best to
accommodate your request, should a spot

become available. 

Questions? Please email Camp@RADCamp.org or call 949.387.5219


